
July 17,, 1986

Docket Nos. 50-250, 50-251
License Nos. DPR-31, DPR-41

Florida Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. C. 0. Woody

Group Vice President
Nuclear Energy Department
P. 0. Box 14000
Juno Beach, FL 33408

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION
(NRC INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-250/86-18 AND 50-251/86-18)

This refers to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) inspection conducted by
F. R. McCoy on March 23-28 and April 7-11, 1986. The inspection included a

review of activities authorized for your Turkey Point facility. At "the
conclusion of the inspection, the findings were discussed with those members of
your staff identi'fied in the enclosed inspection report.

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. Within these
areas, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures and
representative records, interviews with personnel, and observation of activities
in progress.

The inspection findings indicate that certain activities appeared to violate NRC

requirements. The violat'ions, references to pertinent requirements, and elements
to be included in your response are described in the enclosed Notice of
Violation.

One violation described in the enclosed Inspection Report is under consideration
for escalated enforcement action. Accordingly, no Notice of Violation is being
issued for that item at this time, and no response for that item is required.
However, please be advised that the number and characterization of violations
described in the enclosed Inspection Report may change as a result of further
NRC review. You will be advised by separate correspondence of the results of
our deliberations on this matter.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter, its enclosures, and
any reply will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room. If you wish to
withhold information contained therein, please notify this office by telephone
within ten days of the date of this letter and submit a written application to
withhold information contained therein promptly thereafter. Such application
must be consistent with the requirement of 10 CFR 2.790(b)(1). If we do not heart from you in this regard within the period specified above, this letter, its
enclosures, and any reply will be made available to the public and be placed in
the NRC Public Document Room.
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Florida Power and Light Company July 17, 1986

The responses directed by this letter and its enclosures are not subject to the
clearance procedures of the Office of Management and Budget as required by the
Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-511.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.

Sincerely,
Original Signed by
Luis A. Reyes

Enclosures:
1. Notice of Violation
2. NRC Inspection Report

cc w/encls:
C. M. 1<ethy, Vice President

Turkey Point Nuclear Plant
C. J. Baker, Plant Managert Turkey Point Nuclear Plant
L. H. Bladow, Plant gA Superintendent
J. Arias, Jr., Regulatory and Compliance

Supervisor

bcc w/encls:
NRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
State of Florida

Luis A. Reyes, Acting Director
Division of Reactor Projects
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